
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BookShare Library 
Don’t forget that anyone can access our BookShare Library which is located on the playground 
next to the EYFS playground. There are a range of books to borrow and it is not just for our 
pupils so younger siblings or friends can also choose books to lend.  
If you  

 

 

 

 

 
Dear families, 
 
As we move into the final week of term, Year 2 are looking forward to their workshop based around the Great Fire 

of London, linking to their topic this term. We also have Movement Mentor training for some of our older pupils 

who can support with activities on the playground during break and lunch. Next week is also Children’s Mental 

Health Week and a range of linked activities will be taking place across the week. 

 
In order to inspire reading, we are currently looking to build the breadth of reading materials in school for our Key 

Stage 2 children. If you have any chapter books in good condition, suitable for 7-11 year olds, and you no longer 

need them we’d very much appreciate any donations! Feel free to drop them into main reception or send them in 

with your child and we can add them to our library collection! 

Speaking to some of the children this week about RE, they have expressed that they would like to visit other 

places of worship and to have speakers into school of different faiths to help their learning. If you feel you have 

connections or would be willing to come and spend some time with the children explaining to them about your 

faith, beliefs and customs in relation to this, please contact me so we can discuss further. We always like to 

involve members of our school community where we can! 

Have a lovely weekend! 

Samantha Hill 

Headteacher 

REMINDERS & NOTICES: 
• School Lunch Menu: 

Next week we will be on Week 3 Menu.  

• Primary Schools Half Marathon 2024: 

Reminder you are still able to sign your child up for 

the Primary Schools Half Marathon 2024. The 

payment of £12 is available on School money until 

Friday 9th February. The final 1.1 mile event will 

take place on Saturday April 20th at the West Mid 

Showground in Shrewsbury. 

• Reception Parents/Carers Maths 

workshop: 

Reminder we are running Maths workshops on 9-

10am on Wednesday 7th February School Hall and 

5-6pm on Thursday 8th February School Hall. 

Please complete the Microsoft form sent via email 

to confirm attendance.  

• Bayston Hill Pantomime: 

Bayston Hill are holding a Pantomime of Puss in 
Boots from Wednesday 14th February to Saturday 
17th February . 
Wednesday Thursday and Friday performances 
begin at 7:30, Saturday is a matinee at 2:30 pm. 
Tickets are: adults £6 children £4 available from 
Rowlands Pharmacy Bayston hill or Daisy and 
Tilly’s at the Crossroads.  
 

• Children’s Mental Health Week 
Next week is Children’s Mental Health Week. The 
theme is ‘My Voice Matters’ and we are 
encouraging children to express themselves and 
have a voice! Please find more information 
attached. 
 

Friday 2nd February 2024 
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